June 19, 1998

General Service Board of Alcoholics Anonymous Attention: Lois Fisher, Assistant Secretary 1112 Park Avenue #3B New York, NY 10115

Dear Lois:

Perhaps you might forward to me by return mail the anticipated breakdown by item of the costs anticipated from the \$65.00 registration fee from our 1995 San Diego Conventions.

This will further aid our Central Service Committee to better understand Bill Wilson's opposition to General Service Board Sponsored International Conventions.

Yours in Fellowship,

Bob K~~~~ c/o Los Angeles Central Office P.O. Box 70159 Los Angeles, CA 90070